

MEMORANDUM

TO: All Senators

FROM: Wilton Simpson

SUBJECT: Committee Assignments

DATE: July 2, 2021

In anticipation of the upcoming redistricting process, and with the Select Committee on Pandemic Preparedness and Response having completed its work, I have made minor changes to committee assignments, which are attached for your reference.

Senator Rodrigues will serve as Chair of the Committee on Reapportionment. With the census data necessary to begin the map drawing process expected early this fall, I anticipate the Senate will begin holding committee meetings related to redistricting when interim committee meetings resume in Tallahassee this September. As such, I will move forward with additional appointments to the Senate Committee on Reapportionment later this summer.

Outstanding issues related to the COVID-19 Pandemic will be handled by the standing committees with relevant subject matter jurisdiction.

I wish you all a safe and happy weekend as we celebrate the independence of our great country.